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May 20, 2010 

 

 

A message from High Tide owners David & 

Stephanie to our families, friends and customers:  

 

Thank you for the many thoughts and prayers you 

shared with us in late April and early May as we 

suffered the unexpected and tragic loss of David's 

dad. We have been grieving and helping our 

daughters deal with the loss of their Papa.  

 

To our customers: thank you for your 

understanding and patience as we shifted  

schedules and you graciously worked with us. 

 


